
-

7, m
U C

i ) W FOSTER G. McGAW HOSPITAL
F

i LOYOLA UNIVERSITY 'OF CHICAGO
\q3g 2160 South First Avenur. Maywood. Ilhnois 60153 312 531 3777

DEPARTMENT OF NUCLE AR MEDICINE /

9<'
P.ECEIVID Bf LFMB

JAN-b-W79--
NY'

to2 n. /Dr. John Cooper, Director ELicensing Branch, Dy. . . ..H.......
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Ore n . . . . . . ~ . . m .799 Roosevelt Road, Bldg. 4
G1en El1yn, Il1inois 60137 tuca sempi 2. . .}. . g o fg,.fo

Dear Dr. Cooper:

Enclosed is a request for renewal of the Loyola University Medical
Center Type A specific license of broad scope (License number E-11355-04)
for se of byproduct materials. Our radioisotope use requirements are
essentially unchanged from those described in the latest amended version
of the license - September,1977.

The request for renewal is being submitted in the following parts:

1. NRC 313 and 313a forms, including a preceptor' statement
of Dr. Robert Henkin.

2. A description of the Radiation Contr$1 program, including
responsibilities of the Committee and Radiation Protection
Supervisor.

3. Background information on Radiation Control Committee
members.

4. The Radioisotope Procedure Manual, including (Part A )
General Policies on radioisotope use and (Part B) Policies
regarding hu. nan use of radioisotopes.

5. A list of and calibration procedures for radiation detection
instruments.
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6. A facility description. $$1$$4 PDR a

In order to expedite response, I would appreciate it if you could
d'irebt>to me a copy of correspondence regarding this license.
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N.'. Kevin W. Corrigan, Ph.D., ^

| 'j ~ . ohr@/. . . . . . . . . Radiation Protection Supervisor
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